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Children in Need 2024 

Friday 18th October 2024 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

On Friday, 15th November 2024, Dilkes Academy will participate in a non-uniform day to raise 

funds for Children in Need. We invite students to dress in yellow or wear something spotty (no 

pyjamas). This event is part of our ongoing commitment to charitable activities throughout the 

school year. 

  
Children in Need is an incredibly valuable cause, supporting local charities and projects that help 
remove obstacles faced by children and young people, enabling them to reach their full 
potential. In 2023 alone, Children in Need assisted over 460,000 individuals dealing with 
challenges such as poverty, disability, illness, distress, or trauma. 
  
To support this initiative, we kindly ask for a small donation of £1 per student (cash). This 
contribution will go towards Children in Need, in addition to the funds raised from our coffee 
morning and item sale. 
  
Thank you in advance for your generous support of this important charity. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr R. Latham 
Headteacher 


